
From: Bonnie Smith   
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 8:07 AM 
To: Clerks <clerks@guelph.ca> 
Subject: Written comments to City Council or committee 

When is the waste resource centre going to open for public drop off especially when more people are at 
home and contents for both blue and grey bins are piling up? This is a health hazard. People can get 
liquor and groceries under a managed situation but we can't pull our car up to bins to self dump and 
that doesn't require close contact. People don't want to pay for larger or extra bins they don't need on 
the long term and don't have room to store in any event. It's not that difficult to find a way to allow for 
drop off. 
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